
 

 

April 2024   President’s News 

Denver Mayor’s with April Birthday’s: Hiram J. Bredlinger, 4th, 1864-1865, born 4/15/1825 in 

Pennsylvania; William M. Clayton, 7th, 1868-1869, born 4/24/1824 in Pennsylvania; John Long Routt, 

17th, 1883-1885, 4/25/1826, born in Kentucky; William H. McNichols, Jr., 40th, 1968-1883, born 

4/11/1920 in Denver. 

TDC Denver April Birthday’s:  6th, Cynthe McFarland; 12th, Kristine Abeyta; 20th, Gretchen Aultman; 

26th, Jennifer O’Maley; 30th, Nancy Fuller.  

TDC Denver Chapter Elections: This year we are trying something new!  Your officers agree that board 

meetings are very often boring, but necessary to operate.  As a result, member participation at board 

meetings is very low – though always welcome!  So, we have decided to have elections at this year’s 

Philanthropic Tea, on Saturday April 27, 2024, at 11:30  - 2:00 p.m.  Besides having wonderful teas and 

goodies to eat, great fellowship with other members, we will hold election of officers [for the next two 

years] and ratification of revised bylaws.  Your slate of officers are: Pam Collins, President; Chris Bogard, 

Vice-President; Janice Baker, Secretary; Kathie Bartee, Treasurer.  We will also accept nominations from 

the floor.  We are looking for someone willing to be our webmaster, to post items on the TDS website 

for our chapter.  Please contact me with inquiries/questions.  Attached to this newsletter are the 

proposed bylaws for your viewing, prior to voting.  Please note: The overall format has been changed, to 

be more cohesive to the TDC state bylaws [our governing body].  

Upcoming events for TDC, Denver:  Philanthropic Tea, April 27, 2024 (see below), Tour of Boettcher 

Mansion [at Lookout Mountain], Wednesday, June 26, 2024, at 11:00 am. Plan on attending this great 

event!  Loveland Farm historical tour, on a Friday, mid-September, 2024.  Mark your calendars now!! 

STATE MEMBERSHIP MEETING FOR ALL TDC will be HERE, in Denver!!!  Saturday, August 3, 2024, we 

will host all of Colorado TDC members – including YOU!!! – at Four Mile House History Park!  Plan on 

attending and see what the rest of the state is working on, and then we will have a tour of this historic 

place!  We can use some volunteers to assist.  Let any officer know. 

Looking forward to seeing you at the tea, and elections!    

  

  

You are invited to attend the  

Philanthropic Tea for The Territorial Daughters of Colorado, Denver Chapter 

Saturday, April 27, 2024,  11:30 am to 2:00 pm 

GlenOaks Clubhouse [7200 So Vine Street  Centennial 80122] 

Please RSVP to: 

            Pam Collins   p.a.collins@comcast.net           Carla Hoffschneider   cjhoff@comcast.net  

                             720-234-8422                                                                      303-693-2687             
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